

TOWN OF GROTON

173 Main Street
Groton, Massachusetts 01450
Tel: (978) 448-1109
Fax: (978) 448-1113
selectboard@grotonma.gov

Dear Residents and Business Owners of the Historic Districts,

Groton is a beautiful town, rich in history, culture and architecture. To maintain the historic character of Groton, the Historic Districts Commission, or, Commission, as described in the Town of Groton historic districts bylaw, was established in 1964. There are three historic districts in Groton.

Groton has grown and changed in many ways in the past 60 years. It remains the Commission's goal to preserve and protect the integrity of the town's architecture and historic nature. Working with other town offices, the Commission advises homeowners and businesses in the districts, regarding changes they may want to make to their property. Please contact the Historic Districts Commission with questions or for help with design features.

It is our hope that the attached documents, which are being sent to all homes and businesses in the historic districts, answer some of the most frequently asked questions regarding the Commission and give you valuable information about changes visible from a public way, which are subject to Historic Districts Commission review.

By working together, those who live in Groton's historic districts can help maintain Groton's charm, historical nature and beauty.

Sincerely,

Groton Historic Districts Commission
Brian Cartier, Chair
Lisa Hicks
Jennifer Rand
Jennifer Moore
David MacInnis